Breton, Mary B

From: Joan Petersen <joanp@me.com>
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2023 3:32 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: E vehicles

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Commission Chair and Members,

In regards to any rule changes regarding promotion of electric vehicles in preference over other energy driven sources, i urge you to consider all FACTUAL DATA regarding the benefit ratio and actual feasibility of implementation in Maine. Have you all the data you need, including energy costs to create vehicles and lifetime costs to own and maintain? If you don't have the facts at hand, please defer any decision until you can prove to the public that your rules will actually bring about the desired effect of savings in greenhouse gasses.

We all want a clean planet so lets do it and not create more problems in the future.

Thank you

JoAn Petersen Joanp@me.com 207-992-3172 Swanville, ME